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  Saving Lives, Buying Time Institute of Medicine,Board on Global
Health,Committee on the Economics of Antimalarial Drugs,2004-09-09 For more
than 50 years, low-cost antimalarial drugs silently saved millions of lives
and cured billions of debilitating infections. Today, however, these drugs no
longer work against the deadliest form of malaria that exists throughout the
world. Malaria deaths in sub-Saharan Africaâ€currently just over one million
per yearâ€are rising because of increased resistance to the old, inexpensive
drugs. Although effective new drugs called artemisinins are available, they
are unaffordable for the majority of the affected population, even at a cost
of one dollar per course. Saving Lives, Buying Time: Economics of Malaria
Drugs in an Age of Resistance examines the history of malaria treatments,
provides an overview of the current drug crisis, and offers recommendations
on maximizing access to and effectiveness of antimalarial drugs. The book
finds that most people in endemic countries will not have access to currently
effective combination treatments, which should include an artemisinin,
without financing from the global community. Without funding for effective
treatment, malaria mortality could double over the next 10 to 20 years and
transmission will intensify.
  Cloud Computing Rajkumar Buyya,James Broberg,Andrzej M.
Goscinski,2010-12-17 The primary purpose of this book is to capture the
state-of-the-art in Cloud Computing technologies and applications. The book
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will also aim to identify potential research directions and technologies that
will facilitate creation a global market-place of cloud computing services
supporting scientific, industrial, business, and consumer applications. We
expect the book to serve as a reference for larger audience such as systems
architects, practitioners, developers, new researchers and graduate level
students. This area of research is relatively recent, and as such has no
existing reference book that addresses it. This book will be a timely
contribution to a field that is gaining considerable research interest,
momentum, and is expected to be of increasing interest to commercial
developers. The book is targeted for professional computer science developers
and graduate students especially at Masters level. As Cloud Computing is
recognized as one of the top five emerging technologies that will have a
major impact on the quality of science and society over the next 20 years,
its knowledge will help position our readers at the forefront of the field.
  Weapon of Choice Charles H. Briscoe,Richard L. Kiper,James A.
Schroder,2010-01 First published in 2003, this is the first unclassified
official history authored by the U.S. Army Special Operations Command
relating to Operation Enduring Freedom. Contains extensive maps and
illustrations. Previously difficult to obtain, this extensive study shows
what Army Special Operations Forces (ARSOF) accomplished to drive the Taliban
from power and to destroy al-Quaeda and Taliban strongholds as part of the
global war on terrorism during Operation Enduring Freedom.
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  Pentagon 9/11 Alfred Goldberg,2007-09-05 The most comprehensive account to
date of the 9/11 attack on the Pentagon and aftermath, this volume includes
unprecedented details on the impact on the Pentagon building and personnel
and the scope of the rescue, recovery, and caregiving effort. It features 32
pages of photographs and more than a dozen diagrams and illustrations not
previously available.
  Cuisine and Culture Linda Civitello,2011-03-29 An illuminating account of
how history shapes our diets—now in a new revised and updated Third Edition
Why did the ancient Romans believe cinnamon grew in swamps guarded by giant
killer bats? How did African cultures imported by slavery influence cooking
in the American South? What does the 700-seat McDonald's in Beijing serve in
the age of globalization? With the answers to these and many more such
questions, Cuisine and Culture, Third Edition presents an engaging,
entertaining, and informative exploration of the interactions among history,
culture, and food. From prehistory and the earliest societies in the Fertile
Crescent to today's celebrity chefs, Cuisine and Culture, Third Edition
presents a multicultural and multiethnic approach to understanding how and
why major historical events have affected and defined the culinary traditions
in different societies. Now revised and updated, this Third Edition is more
comprehensive and insightful than ever before. Covers prehistory through the
present day—from the discovery of fire to the emergence of television cooking
shows Explores how history, culture, politics, sociology, and religion have
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determined how and what people have eaten through the ages Includes a
sampling of recipes and menus from different historical periods and cultures
Features French and Italian pronunciation guides, a chronology of food books
and cookbooks of historical importance, and an extensive bibliography
Includes all-new content on technology, food marketing, celebrity chefs and
cooking television shows, and Canadian cuisine. Complete with revealing
historical photographs and illustrations, Cuisine and Culture is an essential
introduction to food history for students, history buffs, and food lovers.
  Hackers Beware Eric Cole,2002 Discusses the understanding, fears, courts,
custody, communication, and problems that young children must face and deal
with when their parents get a divorce.
  Indicators of Climate Change in California Carmen Milanes
(Environmentalist),Tamara Kadir,Bennett Lock,Gwen Miller,Laurie
Monserrat,Karen Randles,2022
  Phrases and Names, Their Origins and Meanings Trench H. Johnson,2022-09-04
DigiCat Publishing presents to you this special edition of Phrases and Names,
Their Origins and Meanings by Trench H. Johnson. DigiCat Publishing considers
every written word to be a legacy of humankind. Every DigiCat book has been
carefully reproduced for republishing in a new modern format. The books are
available in print, as well as ebooks. DigiCat hopes you will treat this work
with the acknowledgment and passion it deserves as a classic of world
literature.
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  Urban Resilience in a Global Context Dorothee Brantz,Avi Sharma,2020-10-31
Urban Resilience is seen by many as a tool to mitigate harm in times of
extreme social, political, financial, and environmental stress. Despite its
widespread usage, however, resilience is used in different ways by policy
makers, activists, academics, and practitioners. Some see it as a key to
unlocking a more stable and secure urban future in times of extreme global
insecurity; for others, it is a neoliberal technology that marginalizes the
voices of already marginal peoples. This volume moves beyond praise and
critique by focusing on the actors, narratives and temporalities that define
urban resilience in a global context. By exploring the past, present, and
future of urban resilience, this volume unlocks the potential of this concept
to build more sustainable, inclusive, and secure cities in the 21st century.
  James Russell Lowell and His Friends Edward Everett Hale,1898 When my
friend Mr. Howland, of the Outlook magazine, asked me if I could write for
that magazine a Life of James Russell Lowell, I said at once that I could
not. While there were certain periods of our lives when we met almost daily,
for other periods we were parted, so that for many years I never saw him. I
said that the materials for any Life of him were in the hands of others, who
would probably use them at the proper time. Then Mr. Howland suggested that,
without attempting anything which should be called a Life of Mr. Lowell, I
might write for the Outlook a review, as it were, of the last sixty years
among literary and scientific people in Boston and its neighborhood. I do not
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think he wanted my autobiography, nor had I any thought of preparing it for
him; but he suggested the book which is in the reader's hands. This was in
April, 1897.
  Saving Animals Elan Abrell,2021-05-04 A fascinating and unprecedented
ethnography of animal sanctuaries in the United States In the past three
decades, animal rights advocates have established everything from elephant
sanctuaries in Africa to shelters that rehabilitate animals used in medical
testing, to homes for farmed animals, abandoned pets, and entertainment
animals that have outlived their “usefulness.” Saving Animals is the first
major ethnography to focus on the ethical issues animating the establishment
of such places, where animals who have been mistreated or destined for
slaughter are allowed to live out their lives simply being animals. Based on
fieldwork at animal rescue facilities across the United States, Elan Abrell
asks what “saving,” “caring for,” and “sanctuary” actually mean. He considers
sanctuaries as laboratories where caregivers conceive and implement new
models of caring for and relating to animals. He explores the ethical
decision making around sanctuary efforts to unmake property-based
human–animal relations by creating spaces in which humans interact with
animals as autonomous subjects. Saving Animals illustrates how caregivers and
animals respond by cocreating new human–animal ecologies adapted to the
material and social conditions of the Anthropocene. Bridging anthropology
with animal studies and political philosophy, Saving Animals asks us to
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imagine less harmful modes of existence in a troubled world where both
animals and humans seek sanctuary.
  American Men of Action Burton Egbert Stevenson,1913
  Teaching Social Studies to English Language Learners Bárbara Cruz,Stephen
J. Thornton,2013 Teaching Social Studies to English Language Learners
provides readers with a comprehensive understanding of both the challenges
that face English language learners (ELLs) and ways in which educators might
address them in the social studies classroom. The authors offer context-
specific strategies for the full range of the social studies curriculum,
including geography, U.S. history, world history, economics, and government.
These practical instructional strategies will effectively engage learners and
can be incorporated as a regular part of instruction in any classroom. An
annotated list of web and print resources completes the volume, making this a
valuable reference to help social studies teachers meet the challenges of
including all learners in effective instruction. Features and updates to this
new edition include: • An updated and streamlined Part 1 provides an
essential overview of ELL theory in a social studies specific-context. •
Teaching Tips offer helpful suggestions and ideas for creating and modifying
lesson plans to be inclusive of ELLs. • Additional practical examples and new
pedagogical elements in Part 3 include more visuals, suggestions for
harnessing new technologies, discussion questions, and reflection points. •
New material that takes into account the demands of the Common Core State
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Standards, as well as updates to the web and print resources in Part 4.
  Expert Oracle Exadata Martin Bach,Kristofferson Arao,Andy Colvin,Frits
Hoogland,Kerry Osborne,Randy Johnson,Tanel Poder,2015-08-29 Expert Oracle
Exadata, 2nd Edition opens up the internals of Oracle's Exadata platform so
that you can fully benefit from the most performant and scalable database
hardware appliance capable of running Oracle Database. This edition is fully-
updated to cover Exadata 5-2 and Oracle Database 12c. If you're new to
Exadata, you'll soon learn that it embodies a change in how you think about
and manage relational databases. A key part of that change lies in the
concept of offloading SQL processing to the storage layer. In addition there
is Oracle's engineering effort in creating a powerful platform for both
consolidation and transaction processing. The resulting value proposition in
the form of Exadata has truly been a game-changer. Expert Oracle Exadata, 2nd
Edition provides a look at the internals and how the combination of hardware
and software that comprise Exadata actually work. Authors include Martin
Bach, Andy Colvin, and Frits Hoogland, with contributions from Karl Arao, and
built on the foundation laid by Kerry Osborne, Randy Johnson, and Tanel Poder
in the first edition. They share their real-world experience gained through a
great many Exadata implementations, possibly more than any other group of
experts today. Always their goal is toward helping you advance your career
through success with Exadata in your own environment. This book is intended
for readers who want to understand what makes the platform tick and for
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whom—how it does what it is does is as important as what it does. By being
exposed to the features that are unique to Exadata, you will gain an
understanding of the mechanics that will allow you to fully benefit from the
advantages that the platform provides. This book changes how you think about
managing SQL performance and processing. It provides a roadmap to successful
Exadata implementation. And it removes the black box mystique. You'll learn
how Exadata actually works and be better able to manage your Exadata
engineered systems in support of your business. This book: Changes the way
you think about managing SQL performance and processing Provides a roadmap to
successful Exadata implementation Removes the black box mystique, showing how
Exadata actually works
  The Caspian Sea Encyclopedia Igor S. Zonn,Aleksey N Kosarev,Michael
Glantz,Andrey G. Kostianoy,2010-05-26 “The Caspian Sea Encyclopedia” is the
second one in the new series of encyclo- dias about the seas of the former
Soviet Union published by Springer-Verlag. The ?rst volume – “The Aral Sea
Encyclopedia” was published by Springer in 2009. The series will be continued
by “The Black Sea Encyclopedia” in 2010. Today the Caspian Sea is known to
readers thanks to its oil and gas resources, sturgeon and caviar, signi?cant
sea-level variations, socio-economic and political problems. The Caucasus and
Central Asia (http://eurodialogue. org/?les/fckeditor_?les/Caspian-s- map2.
png) vii viii Introduction For more than 250 years the Caspian Sea was shared
by two states: Russia (the Soviet Union) and Persia (Iran). After the
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disintegration of the USSR in 1992, the new independent states of Azerbaijan,
Turkmenistan and Kazakhstan have radically changed the political and economic
situation in the region. In addition to Russia and Iran, who had determined
the situation on the Caspian for a long period, Azerbaijan, Turkmenistan and
Kazakhstan are now interested parties, beginning a new stage in the
historical development of the Caspian region. This increase in the number of
the Caspian legal entities from two to ?ve has given rise to a whole tangle
of geopolitical, economic, international legal, ethnic and environmental
problems, each of which demands its own approach and settlement mechanism.
  Upgrading and Repairing PCs Scott Mueller,2000 Upgrading and Repairing PCs,
Linux Edition addresses Linux-specific hardware issues that do not arise with
Windows or DOS. Based on Upgrading and Repairing PCs, 11th Edition, this book
covers Linux information such as system requirements, installation and setup,
drive partitioning, kernel parameters, memory, and compatibility between
Linux and components and components with each other. While Windows has a
slick installation that automatically determines most of the hardware in a
PC, Linux users still must struggle to identify, configure, and install the
hardware in their PCs. This book is an essential reference to understand how
your PC hardware works, how it interacts with Linux, and how to troubleshoot,
repair, and upgrade the components in a Linux system.
  Organ Transplantation in Times of Donor Shortage Ralf J. Jox,Galia
Assadi,Georg Marckmann,2015-08-06 This book analyzes the reasons for organ
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shortage and ventures innovative ideas for approaching this problem. It
presents 29 contributions from a highly interdisciplinary group of world
experts and upcoming professionals in the field. Every year thousands of
patients die while waiting for organ transplantation. Health authorities,
medical professionals and bioethicists worldwide point to the urgent and yet
unsolved problem of organ shortage, which will be even intensified due to the
increasing life expectancy. Even though the practical problem seems to be
well known, the search for suitable solutions continues and often restricts
itself by being limited through disciplinary and national borders. Combining
philosophical reflection with empirical results, this volume enables a unique
insight in the ethics of organ transplantation and offers fresh ideas for
policymakers, health care professionals, academics and the general public.
  Codes for the Representation of Names of Countries and Their Subdivisions
Standards Australia Limited,Standards New Zealand,2020 Standard identically
adopts ISO 3166-1:2020, to specify basic guidelines for the implementation
and maintenance of country codes. Codes intended for use in any application
requiring the expression of current country names in coded form. KEYWORDS:
Codes; Countries; Guidelines; Country codes. - standards.govt.nz
  Cybersecurity Framework Manufacturing Profile National Institute of
Standards,2017-05-31 March 2017 If you like this book (or the Kindle
version), please leave positive review. This document provides the
Cybersecurity Framework implementation details developed for the
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manufacturing environment. The Manufacturing Profile of the Cybersecurity
Framework can be used as a roadmap for reducing cybersecurity risk for
manufacturers that is aligned with manufacturing sector goals and industry
best practices. The Profile gives manufacturers:* A method to identify
opportunities for improving the current cybersecurity posture of the
manufacturing system* An evaluation of their ability to operate the control
environment at their acceptable risk level* A standardized approach to
preparing the cybersecurity plan for ongoing assurance of the manufacturing
system's security Why buy a book you can download for free? First you gotta
find it and make sure it's the latest version (not always easy). Then you
gotta print it using a network printer you share with 100 other people - and
its outta paper - and the toner is low (take out the toner cartridge, shake
it, then put it back). If it's just 10 pages, no problem, but if it's a 250-
page book, you will need to punch 3 holes in all those pages and put it in a
3-ring binder. Takes at least an hour. An engineer that's paid $75 an hour
has to do this himself (who has assistant's anymore?). If you are paid more
than $10 an hour and use an ink jet printer, buying this book will save you
money. It's much more cost-effective to just order the latest version from
Amazon.com This book is published by 4th Watch Books and includes copyright
material. We publish compact, tightly-bound, full-size books (8 � by 11
inches), with glossy covers. 4th Watch Books is a Service Disabled Veteran-
Owned Small Business (SDVOSB), and is not affiliated with the National
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Institute of Standards and Technology. For more titles published by 4th Watch
Books, please visit: cybah.webplus.net A full copy of all the pertinent
cybersecurity standards is available on DVD-ROM in the CyberSecurity
Standards Library disc which is available at Amazon.com. NIST SP 500-299 NIST
Cloud Computing Security Reference Architecture NIST SP 500-291 NIST Cloud
Computing Standards Roadmap Version 2 NIST SP 500-293 US Government Cloud
Computing Technology Roadmap Volume 1 & 2 NIST SP 500-293 US Government Cloud
Computing Technology Roadmap Volume 3 DRAFT NIST SP 1800-8 Securing Wireless
Infusion Pumps NISTIR 7497 Security Architecture Design Process for Health
Information Exchanges (HIEs) NIST SP 800-66 Implementing the Health Insurance
Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) Security Rule NIST SP 1800-1
Securing Electronic Health Records on Mobile Devices NIST SP 800-177
Trustworthy Email NIST SP 800-184 Guide for Cybersecurity Event Recovery NIST
SP 800-190 Application Container Security Guide NIST SP 800-193 Platform
Firmware Resiliency Guidelines NIST SP 1800-1 Securing Electronic Health
Records on Mobile Devices NIST SP 1800-2 Identity and Access Management for
Electric Utilities NIST SP 1800-5 IT Asset Management: Financial Services
NIST SP 1800-6 Domain Name Systems-Based Electronic Mail Security NIST SP
1800-7 Situational Awareness for Electric Utilities
  Forensic Examination of Digital Evidence U S Department of
Justice,2014-08-01 Developments in the world have shown how simple it is to
acquire all sorts of information through the use of computers. This
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information can be used for a variety of endeavors, and criminal activity is
a major one. In an effort to fight this new crime wave, law enforcement
agencies, financial institutions, and investment firms are incorporating
computer forensics into their infrastructure. From network security breaches
to child pornography investiga- tions, the common bridge is the demon-
stration that the particular electronic media contained the incriminating
evidence. Supportive examination procedures and protocols should be in place
in order to show that the electronic media contains the incriminating
evidence.

Decoding Not Saving Bios Settings Windows 8 A 1833.htm: Revealing the
Captivating Potential of Verbal Expression

In an era characterized by interconnectedness and an insatiable thirst for
knowledge, the captivating potential of verbal expression has emerged as a
formidable force. Its capability to evoke sentiments, stimulate
introspection, and incite profound transformations is genuinely awe-
inspiring. Within the pages of "Not Saving Bios Settings Windows 8 A
1833.htm," a mesmerizing literary creation penned by way of a celebrated
wordsmith, readers embark on an enlightening odyssey, unraveling the
intricate significance of language and its enduring affect our lives. In this
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appraisal, we shall explore the book is central themes, evaluate its
distinctive writing style, and gauge its pervasive influence on the hearts
and minds of its readership.
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